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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
Another busy and productive week draws to a close. Well done to everyone for working so hard as usual.

Important Information and Updates
Danger Point Trip
This Junior trip for Years Three to Six, will take place on Wednesday 15th February at Danger Point in Talacre. During the visit, the children will be guided through different scenarios including home safety, sustainable futures, transport safety, knife crime, beach and water safety and digital safety. 
Gymnastics Competition
Key Stage Two children are busy practicing hard for the Gymnastics competition which takes place before half term. Thank you to Mrs Roberts, Mrs Prytherch and Mrs Waite for working so hard with them. 

Valentines Movie Night- CHANGE OF DATE: Wednesday 15th February – Reception to Year 6.
We will be holding a Valentines Movie Night on Monday 13TH February, not Wednesday 15th as previously advertised. This event will run from 3:15 until 4:30 pm. The cost to attend is £2.50 and includes the movie, a hot dog and a drink. Please make a payment on parent pay if you would like your child to attend. Children can come to school dressed in ‘own clothes’ should they wish to do so.
Nursery and Reception
Nursery and Reception children have been developing their understanding of money this week using the role play shop and games to understand the value of coins. Da iawn!
Years One and Two 
Years One and Two have been learning how to tell the time in Maths. They also have a new book called ‘The Tiger who came to Tea’ and they have been learning how to sequence the story. Ardderchog!
Years Three and Four
Year three and four have been learning about the Celts and Romans. They have completed some fantastic presentations using Google for Education. Da iawn pawb! 
 Year Five and Six Residential Trip to Nant Bwlch yr Haearn
The children had a wonderful residential experience this week. Activities involved gorge walking, high ropes, canoeing, orienteering and a night walk. We hope you enjoyed seeing some of the photos on line. A HUGE THANK YOU to Mrs Roberts and Mrs Harris, for taking the children on the trip. 
Clubs: PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE NO CLUBS RUNNING NEXT WEEK

 (Week beginning Monday 13th February.)

 Clubs will resume after half term.
Estyn Inspection Report
Our Estyn Inspection report is published today. It is now available on the ESTYN website. 
The report will also be posted on the school website.  Hard copies of the report are  available, on request, to the school office. We are all very proud of our school and I would like to thank all staff, pupils, parents, carers and Governors for their continued support and hard work during the Inspection process and throughout the school year.
Polite Reminder
We break up for half term on Friday 17th February and return to school on Monday 27th February.

Weekly Attendance

Class One: 94.7%

Class Two: 100%
Class Three: 88.6%
Whole School Attendance: 93.9%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Pa ddyddiad ydy hi heddiw?

10fed Chwefror
Have a good weekend.
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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